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August 19, 1946.

Indian Affairs Branch, Dept, of Mines and Resources,
Ottawa, Ont.

your File 51167-16

With reference to Mr. Hoey's letter of July 
25th In connection with the proposed relocation of a 
portion of the water supply pipeline serving Chekwelp 
Indian Reserve No. 26, I have today been informed by 
Mr. Whytè of the Surveys and Engineering Branch that 
It is proposed to have an engineer visit the Reserve 
to investigate the possibility of relocating a portion 
of the pipeline westerly along the north side of Lot 
"D" and thence southerly along the road allowance on 
the west ends of Lots "D" and "K" to the water tank, 
and if the proposal Is feasible the location will be 
marked on the ground and an estimate of the cost 
provided.

D. M. MacKay,
Indian Commissioner for B.C.-EW
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